
Community Governance Review
Hampton in Arden

and Catherine de Barnes

Solihull Council is consulting local residents
in Hampton in Arden and Catherine de Barnes

on the next stage of this review

Have your say!

What should the ward names be?
divided into two wards?

Should Hampton in Arden Parish Council be

How many parish councillors should
represent you?

The consultation closes on
Sunday 15 April 2018

Complete the three question consultation
online at www.solihull.gov.uk/cgr or pick up a

copy at Hampton in Arden Library or
Solihull Connect, Theatre Square


